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Al Majal Updates 
 

 
Great Presence for Al Majal at ADIPEC 2021 
 
We were very happy to participate as an exhibitor for the first time at this year’s Abu Dhabi International 

Petroleum Exhibition and Conference (ADIPEC), which took place in November. It was great to be amongst 

a select few Iraqi energy services companies to exhibit in the event. We had the opportunity to highlight our 

growing service offerings to the energy sector in Iraq, share exciting updates and connect with our clients 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

and partners in person. Our team had fruitful high-level engagements that focused on mutual value creation 
and service excellence for Iraq’s oil and gas industry.   

 

At Al Majal, we would like to thank our clients, partners and everyone who visited our stand , and we look 

forward to exhibiting again in 2022. 

 
 

 
 

Get in Touch 

For any inquiries, contact us at info@almajalenergy.com  
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